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Terry Fox Run - Goal Achieved!
Dates to Remember:

Friday, November 11 

Remembrance Day Observations

Monday, November 18 - Friday
November 22 

Grade 1 Bullying Prevention Week 

Monday, November 25

After School Courses paused until
January 6, 2025

Terry Fox Run - Goal Achieved!
For the past 19 years, our students and staff across all

divisions—Pre-School, Elementary, and High School—have

demonstrated an inspiring commitment to Terry Fox’s vision of

finding a cure for cancer. This year, our school collectively

raised $8,266.65. This remarkable achievement brings our total

contribution to the Terry Fox  Foundation to $256,201.48 since

2006, reflecting the steadfast dedication and generosity of our

TCPS community.

Remembrance DayRemembrance Day
As November begins, our staff and students are once again preparing to honour the courageous

individuals who fought for the freedoms we cherish as Canadians. This year, our school will observe

Remembrance Day on Monday, November 11th. Throughout the week our students and staff will

actively participate in commemorating Veterans Week.

We are grateful for the learning kits, historical sheets, and booklets provided by Veterans Affairs

Canada, which will enhance our classroom discussions and activities. At 11 a.m. on November 11th,

we will observe two minutes of silence, a solemn and significant moment on Remembrance Day.

“The Last Post” will be played over the PA system as our students stand in respectful silence to

honour and remember those who sacrificed for our country.
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Halloween!Halloween!

Please be advised that our After School Courses will be temporarily paused starting Monday,

November 25th, and will resume on Monday, January 6th, 2025. This break allows us to prepare

and organize for the upcoming concerts in December.

Bullying Awareness and Prevention WeekBullying Awareness and Prevention Week  
As we begin a new month, it’s important to note that

November is a key time for promoting bullying prevention,

particularly within our school environment. From November

18th to 22nd, our Grade 1 students will participate in

Bullying Prevention Awareness Week. All Grade 1 classes will

engage in various classroom activities designed to

encourage thoughtful conversations on bullying. These

activities will include art, drama, and individual class

projects, providing meaningful opportunities for dialogue.

Throughout the week, students will also enjoy activities that

strengthen their understanding of awareness, teamwork,

and the value of compassion.

After School Courses UpdateAfter School Courses Update

We request everyone’s cooperation in adhering to the designated handicap

parking spots in our parking lot. These spots are strictly reserved for those

with a handicap parking sticker. It’s unfair for others to use these spaces,

preventing someone with  a valid permit from parking there.

Please be aware that Markham municipal officers are patrolling the parking

lot and will issue tickets to those parked inappropriately.

We would like to thank all the parents, students, and staff who joined in this year’s Halloween

festivities! We hope parents enjoyed seeing the stunning pumpkin displays from each classroom

showcased in the front foyer. It was fantastic to see the creative costumes worn by students and

staff alike!

A few of our favorite highlights from this year’s celebration are featured on the next page!
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Happy Halloween!




